[bookmark: _GoBack]The Academy Trust – TUPE Consultation 18th June 2018 to 16th July 2018

Please return this form to the school office or by email to BrookfieldsTUPE@halton.gov.uk  a word version is available on the schools website). It is not necessary to return the form if you do not have any comments. Please let us have your comments before 3pm on 16th July 2018


Name………………………………………………….                                                                                                      Staff Name (employees of the school)



1. Do you have any comments about the proposal for Brookfields School to become an Academy?







2. Do you have any comments about the TUPE Protocol Document?









3. Are there any general comments you would like to make?











Signed…………………………………………   Date……………………………………….



 
	

